
 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Year 10 Mock Examinations 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you will be aware, Year 10 students have their first opportunity to experience ‘mock’ exams 
from w/c 6th June.  
 
These assessments are an important event in the Year 10 calendar which will allow students 
the opportunity to sample real exam conditions for the first time which will be in place in 
Summer 2023.   
 
The examinations will be only on content that has been taught in the course so far and will 
inform future teaching in Year 11.   
 
Each student will be provided with a timetable detailing what dates specific examinations will 
take place on and they have had an assembly outlining the expectations of public exams which 
is similar to the expectations of excellence we have shared with our current Year 11 students. 
You can find a copy of these regulations here. 
 
It is important that you support your child with their revision to allow for the best outcome from 
these assessments.  This can include support such as a quiet place to revise and monitoring 
that they are completing homework and revision tasks. We will be providing revision materials, 
practice papers and in-depth lessons based on exam content and structure during the period. 
 
If you require any more information or would like additional support to help your child, please do 
contact me at ayeomans@corejewelleryquarter.academy  
 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr A Yeomans 
 
Head of Year 10 

https://www.corejewelleryquarter.academy/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/ExamExpectations.pdf
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